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Thank you Mindy…please cancel my application.

All the best,

Daryl 

On Oct 27, 2022, at 5:15 PM, Mindy Madden <MindyMadden@elpasoco.com>
wrote:

﻿
Hi Daryl,
 
I received your voicemail. We can certainly can cancel your application. You can reply
to this email requesting the application be cancelled and I will be able to cancel and
close it out then.
 

  

  Mindy Madden 
  Strategic Services Manager 
  Planning and Community Development  
  719-520-6304 
  Office hours: Monday- Thursday 7:00am-5:30pm
  https://planningdevelopment.elpasoco.com
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